
Club	
  Officers	
  	
  	
  	
  
Jeff	
  Burns	
  –	
  President	
  –	
  812-­‐457-­‐2201	
  

Vice	
  President	
  –	
  Brian	
  Fribley	
  –	
  812-­‐568-­‐0180	
  
Secretary	
  –	
  Jennifer	
  Fribley	
  –	
  812-­‐568-­‐3550	
  
Treasurer	
  –	
  Melinda	
  Griffin	
  –	
  812-­‐202-­‐1200	
  

Show	
  Secretary	
  –	
  Kourtney	
  Burns	
  –	
  812-­‐319-­‐1808	
  
Point	
  Keeper	
  –	
  Ivy	
  Lutz	
  –	
  812-­‐618-­‐8556	
  

	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  

JANUARY	
  NEWSLETTER	
  FOR	
  THE	
  POSEY	
  COUNTY	
  SADDLE	
  CLUB	
  2024	
  
	
  

2023 Posey County Saddle Club Banquet 
 

When:   Saturday, January 27th, 2024 
Where:  St. Matthew’s Catholic Church 
  421 Mulberry St., Mt. Vernon, IN 
Time:  5pm-10:30pm 
 

Door Prizes * Half Pot * Chinese Auction * DJ * Dinner by Tiff’s Twists * Awards 
 

R.S.V.P by January 20th, mail reservation form to: 
 
Posey County Saddle Club 
P.O. Box 812 
Mt. Vernon, IN 47620 
 
**If you did not receive a newsletter/reservation form in December or have misplaced it, please reach out to 
Jennifer asap, we must have your reservation and payment in advance!!** 
 
2024 Membership Renewal 
 
Membership forms will be on hand at the banquet, please consider renewing your membership at this time. 
Family membership = $25 Single membership = $15 
 
Reminder – all current members can receive a 3% discount on all purchases at Tri-State Equine and Pet Supply 
 
2024 PCSC Show Dates 

• May 18th 
• June 15th 
• August 17th 
• September 21st 
• October 5th 
• Make up dates:  June 29th and October 19th 

 
2024 Club Business Meetings 
The club will hold business meetings on the third 
Thursday of each month. January 18th at 7pm, 
located at the Wilson Community Center, kicks off 
our first meeting of 2024. Please plan to attend� 

 
 

THANK YOU * THANK YOU * THANK YOU  
 

We again would like to thank all of our 2023 
sponsors and club members for your support of the 
2023 show season!! We had a very successful year 
and hope to continue this progress in 2024. This 
will be made possible by your help on show days 
and through your involvement at club meetings. We 
encourage your feedback (good or bad) and ideas in 
making this club even better for our youth and 
adults! 


